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What's happening at PPSA?

Submission: Performance Agreements (PAs)

The PSA received information that the employer has issued a communication to complete
Performance Agreements by 30 April 2020. The PSA has written to the employer, requesting a
postponement of the due date owing to the COVID-19 lockdown.

Members have also indicated that they want to fully engage with their respective managers on the
deadline issue to eliminate misunderstandings. Owing to the lockdown, it was impossible for members
to engage their managers.

The employer accepted that the PSA’s demand for the extension and indicated that the

communication was intended for employees who have access to communication. A new date for the
submission of Performance Agreements will be communicated to all employees.
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